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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:24 AM
To: 'Donna J Boron'
Subject: RE: High utility rates

Good morning Ms. Boron, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Donna J Boron [mailto:dscudday@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: High utility rates 
Importance: High 
 
 
Every summer it’s the same thing, bills over $100 for my small house, and now FPL wants to increase rates.  Why?  No 
evidence that anything is being done to help with modifying these rates, and it’s just criminal. 
 
They need to be monitored closely and not given a rubber stamp. 
 
Please give consumers a break and invest profits in infrastructure to make electricity more affordable for everyone!! 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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